
 Tumbleweed is committed to providing an engaging enriching environment that will promote 
 academic and social excellence for all students. 

 Site Council Agenda 

 October 5, 2022 from 2:30 - 3:00 pm 

 Purpose: The Tumbleweed site council is a group of teachers, parents, and classified employees that work with 
 the principal to develop, review and evaluate school improvement programs and school budgets. 

 2:30 Call to Order….  Kimberly Gessner 

 2:31  Roll Call….Rula Prock 

 2:32 Reading and Approval of Minutes from September (see below)….Rula Prock 

 2:35 Public Participation….  Brian Camilli 

 2:40 Old Business 

 Staffing for 2022-2023 

 Read to Succeed - September Incentive 

 Speed Cushion Placement - signatures & process needed - last stages - date needed 

 4:00  New Business 

 Discipline & Attendance, Quarterly Incentive - GLOW PARTY 



 ASA 

 Game On! & Kiwanis Fundraisers 

 PTO Updates 

 Tumbleweed Site Council 

 Meeting Minutes 

 Sep. 21, 2022 
 Call to order 

 The regular meeting of the Tumbleweed Site Council began at 3:34 pm on Sep. 21, 2022. 

 1.  Roll Call 

 The following members were present: Kim Gessner, Rula Prock, Holly Gushwa, and Erika 
 Seeley. 

 2.  Minutes 

 We discussed and approved the minutes from our last meeting. 

 3.  Public Participation 
 Fall sports are underway. Michelle Ingersol is coaching Cross Country. Their first school 
 meet will be on Sep. 22. She has approximately 70 students involved. Coach Camilli is 
 engaged with the Boys Basketball Team. This year, under the direction of Perry Mason 
 our new District Athletic Coach, Camilli began the season with two weeks of skills 
 training for boys interested in trying out. A 
 4.  Old Business 

 ·  Tumbleweed has been approved for three additional teachers for our staff. 
 Mrs. Schwartz has already joined the staff as a 2  nd  Grade Teacher. Mrs. Gessner is 
 interviewing potential teachers for 5  th  and 6  th  Grade. 
 ·  Today is a rainy day so we did not go door to  door to obtain signatures 
 needed for our speed humps.  We have set a goal to have those signatures by Fall 
 Break. MS Gushwa will get signatures from her surrounding neighbors. 



 ·  The ‘Read to Succeed’ cart was a huge success. Students loved the variety 
 of rewards offered on the cart.  Rewards were funded by our fabulous PTO and 
 from Donors Choose grants. 
 ·  Kona Ice has come to campus twice during lunch  time to sell their icy 
 drinks.  Erika was right  , there have been many challenges  with this time frame for 
 the fundraiser.  It has been decided that we will have Kona Ice come as an 
 after-school event where students will have the time they need to finish their ice. 
 Erika Seeley will continue to work with Kona Ice for scheduling the after school 
 event as well as looking into them coming to our home basketball games. 

 5.  New Business 
 ·  We are focusing on the connection between great  attendance and great 
 behavior on campus.  The thought is that if you are at school when you need to be 
 you will be more successful. We are holding a ‘Glow Party’ as an incentive for 
 great behavior.  Those students who have been successful in following our 
 ROARS will be invited to attend. We are also having a school-wide incentive for 
 great classroom attendance. The classroom with the best attendance for the 
 month will be presented with the “Tiger Head” to keep in their room for the month. 
 The Tiger Head will travel each month to the next winner. 
 ·  ‘Game On’ fundraiser wraps up this Friday.  Students  and their families 
 have been busily sending out the emails to generate donations.  So far we have 
 raised over $5,000.00. 

 6.  ASA 
 ·  ASA started this week.  There are six classes  at this time with around 120 
 students enrolled.  Enthusiasm is high for a great ASA Semester. 
 ·  Kiwanis Dollar Wars began this week.  Students  are encouraged to bring 
 dollars to school to raise money.  Classrooms from each grade level with the 
 highest percentage of money donated per student will receive a popcorn party. 
 The class who has the highest percentage of money donated per student will 
 receive the honor of turning Mrs. Gessner into the ‘Gessner Sundae Special.’ At a 
 school-wide assembly, students from that classroom will decorate her with 
 chocolate syrup, sprinkles, marshmallows, nuts and cherries. 

 7.  PTO 
 PTO has set up a fundraiser for Nov. 16 with Chipotle.  They are looking to have a few 
 more fundraisers at restaurants scheduled. 

 Meeting adjourned at 4:11 pm. 


